
February 26, 2019 

Deputy Attorney General Joshua Diamond 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, VT, 05609 

Dear Mr. Diamond: 

Pursuant to Vermont’s Public Records Act, I hereby appeal a cost estimate provided by your 
office for a public records request I filed in January 2019, pertaining to the Kiah Morris 
investigation.  

Specifically, I request that you eliminate the 15 hours your office would like to devote to 
“administrative redaction,” as claimed in a letter from Molly Gray on January 30, 2019. 

Thank you in advance for your anticipated cooperation in this matter. I look forward to receiving 
your response. If there is anything I can do to assist, please contact me at (802) 598-8791, or 
mdavis@vpr.org 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Mark Davis 
Assistant News Director, Vermont Public Radio 
365 Troy Avenue 
Colchester, VT, 05446 
 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Mark Davis 
 


